
 

 

 

 

 
SJS/SD 
 
14th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 11 and Year 13 Parents Afternoon – 26th September 2022, 1430hrs – 1700hrs 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 11 and Year 13 Parents Afternoon where you will have the opportunity 

to talk to your son / daughter’s subject teachers and to discuss their progress towards their GCSE / A 

level / BTEC qualifications. 

This is a very timely and important meeting following on from the examinations at the end of last term. 

As parents, your involvement in your son / daughters learning has a really positive impact on progress. 

We have found, time and time again, that good communication and working in partnership with parents 

helps students to navigate this challenging time whilst ensuring they stay mentally and physically 

healthy and resilient to the year ahead.  

Meetings will take place in the Exams Room, Sixth Form Common Room and Conference Room 

between 1430hrs and 1700hrs. Meeting slots will be 5 minutes for Year 11 and 10 minutes for Year 13. 

Teachers will make appointments with your son / daughter directly which they will record on a form 

given to your child.  

When you arrive at the school please follow the notices to the aforementioned rooms. Refreshments 

will also be available next to the Conference room.  

Our careers advisor, Sue Maloney, will not be available in person however she is more than willing to 

meet with parents remotely. Please email her if you would like an appointment time 

(smoloney@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com). 

We look forward to seeing you there and to working together to help your child achieve. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to get in touch 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mr S Dixon 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 
 


